

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

BILL PASCRELL, JR.
EIGHTH DISTRICT
NEW JERSEY

November 23, 2011

Mr. Sean Spiller, Chairperson Congressional Contact Committee, NJEA 180 West State Street Trenton, NJ 08607

Dear Sean,

I wanted to take this opportunity to share my gratitude for your leadership and guidance in support of my Education Advisory Committee meeting this past October. It was a pleasure sharing insights with you and the other fine educators and administrators at the event.

I also appreciate your concerns regarding a few of today's most troubling issues surrounding the children of middle class families, over-reaching republican ideas, and the new bullying reforms taking place. Please know that I share your concern and will do my best to represent you and the rest of my district to the fullest extent in Washington.

I look forward to working alongside you in the coming year. If my staff or I can be of any assistance moving forward, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Bill Pascrell, Jr.

Member of Congress